
🇺🇸 US Seventh Fleet Naval Band Is Here In March! 🇦🇺

Amber Bennett <aaagcsecretary@gmail.com>
Tue 7/03/2023 7:47 AM

Dear AAAGCD Members & Friends,

2023 Represents the 80th Anniversary of the Formation of the US Seventh Fleet in Brisbane on
March 15, 1943.

As such, 

The US 7th Fleet Naval Band will be in Brisbane for a variety of Commemorative Events.

BUT THE GOOD NEWS FOR THE GOLD COAST 

IS THAT THE 7th FLEET BAND HAS VOLUNTEERED TO COME TO THE GOLD COAST 

ON MARCH 16, 2023 AND DO A WORKSHOP/CONCERT WITH A LOCAL COLLEGE BAND,

THIS TIME  @ TRINITY LUTHERAN COLLEGE (SENIOR CAMPUS)

641 ASHMORE ROAD ASHMORE

@ 2.00PM IN THE TRINITY CENTRE

(PARKING ADJACENT TO THE CENTRE)

YOU ARE ALL WARMLY INVITED TO ATTEND AS WE ARE SURE THIS WILL BE AN AMAZINGLY
ENJOYABLE EVENT !

ARRIVAL TIME 1.30PM to be seated by 2.00pm start time.

YOU MUST REPLY TO:

 caroleollandmorris@hotmail or aaagcsecretary@gmail.com, by March 14, 2023 if
you are interested in attending

 - including the number in your party. 

mailto:aaagcsecretary@gmail.com


This is a large venue, so bring as many friends as you like, 

but please tell us how many in your party, so we can organize parking for you as it is
a regular school day.

Alternatively you can ring President Carole - MOB: 0403 86 4567 to confirm your
attendance.

DON'T MISS THIS OPPORTUNITY!!!!


